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June 25, 2025 

MAC Valves, Inc. Statement on PFAS under the REACH Regulation. 

MAC Valves, Inc. is aware of the proposed restrictions on per- and polyfluoroalkyl 

substances (PFAS) under the REACH Regulation. 

We are proactively working to identify and address any potential risks related to PFAS in 

our products. As part of this effort, we collaborate closely with our suppliers to ensure 

compliance with all relevant regulations and standards. 

Currently, MAC Valves, Inc. products do not contain PFAS substances listed on the 

REACH Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC) list. 

Some of our products do include components such as FKM or PTFE-based seals and 

lubricants. At this time, these materials fall under the category of "polymers of low 

concern" and are not subject to existing bans, restrictions, or reporting obligations. 

We believe that sharing detailed product-level information regarding specific PFAS 

substances, including CAS numbers and concentration data, is premature until regulatory 

authorities make a final determination regarding the status of this PFAS subgroup. 

MAC Valves Inc. is aligned with the guidance of industry bodies and supports the ongoing 

public consultation process. Once final decisions are made and implementation timelines 

are clarified, we will take the necessary steps to evaluate and transition to suitable 

alternative materials where required. 
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